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Public Hearing Comment Form 

Questions or More Information (301) 645-0570 

Name 
Brittany Brown  

Address 
3406 Ryon Ct 
Waldorf, MD 20601 

Phone 
2403463464  

Email 
babrown209@gmail.com 

Are you: 
Against Topic 

Comment 
This is absolutely ridiculous. It doesn’t even make sense that you want to make it a ‘law’ to wear a mask. COVID is such a joke, and 
you commissioners think you hold all the power to make this a stupid law. I have more of a chance of getting hit by a car and dying 
than I do If I catch COVID. I will NOT follow this ‘law’ if it passed, and neither will my Kids  
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Thank you, 
Charles County, MD  
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